
From: Amanda Stansfield <Amanda.Stansfield@rotherham.gov.uk> On Behalf Of Paul Woodcock 
Sent: 13 November 2023 15:55 
To: Cllr Lewis Mills <Lewis.Mills@rotherham.gov.uk> 
Subject: Q22 - Council Question Action 
 
Cllr Mills 
  
In response to your follow up query at Council meeting on 4th October I am now in a 
position to respond back. 
 
I can confirm the baiting programme in Eastwood has now finished and options for 
waste collections in Eastwood are being reviewed, communal bins will be one of the 
options considered as part of this work.    
   
Regards 
  
Amanda Stansfield 
Personal Assistant to Paul Woodcock, Strategic Director – Regeneration & 
Environment 


